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Wednesday 27th November 2024   
 

FSAF Christmas  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,    
 
We would like to share some December dates with you for your diary.    
 
Christmas Craft morning   

 
Your child’s craft morning will be on Wednesday 4th December - 9:00 - 11:30am   
 
This year we would like to invite you to come and join us to take part in some Christmas craft activities 
in our classroom. Children (and families) are invited to wear Christmassy attire! Children will come into 
school as normal and be registered in class. We will sign you in too, so if you could let us know before 
you leave   
 
Santa Visit 
 
Due to scheduling difficulties, Santa will be visiting school on the same day as our Christmas Craft 
morning…so we will be very busy! If you pay for your child to visit Santa, staff will take them up to the 
Grotto in small groups so they are not missing from Craft morning for too long! 
(Please note, parents won’t be able to come up into school, but we won’t be away for long.) 
 
Christmas performance  
 
In Nursery we will learn a Christmas song which we will perform to you on Christmas Craft morning. We 
will also make a recording and upload to Class Dojo.  
 
Christmas Party Day 
 
We will have our Christmas Party on Monday 16th December. Your child is invited to dress down/wear 
their party clothes for the day! If your child could bring with them a little bag with some party snacks 
inside (like a miniature packed lunch)—don’t forget to write their name on it! They will also need their 
packed lunch as normal on this day. 
 
Chillout Day 
 
We will have a relaxing day on Tuesday 17th December with movies and snacks throughout the day. 
Your child can wear their pyjamas and bring their teddy (please not their favourite) and ensure it is 
labelled. 
 
Kind regards,   
The Nursery Team   
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FSNH Christmas  
 
Dear Parent/Carer,    
 
We would like to share some December dates with you for your diary.    
 
Christmas Craft morning   

 
Your child’s craft afternoon will be on Wednesday 4th December – 12:30pm – 3:00pm    
 
This year we would like to invite you to come and join us to take part in some Christmas craft activities 
in our classroom. Children (and families) are invited to wear Christmassy attire! Children will come into 
school as normal and be registered in class. We will sign you in too, so if you could let us know before 
you leave   
 
Santa Visit 
 
Due to scheduling difficulties, Santa will be visiting school on the same day as our Christmas Craft 
afternoon…so we will be very busy! If you pay for your child to visit Santa, staff will take them up to the 
Grotto in small groups so they are not missing from Craft afternoon for too long! 
(Please note, parents won’t be able to come up into school, but we won’t be away for long.) 
 
Christmas performance  
 
In Nursery we will learn a Christmas song which we will perform to you on Christmas Craft afternoon. 
We will also make a recording and upload to Class Dojo.  
 
Christmas Jumper Day 
 
Thursday 12th December is Christmas Jumper Day across school. A donation option should be 
available on SchoolMoney soon. 
 
Christmas Party Day 
 
We will have our Christmas Party on Thursday 19th December. Your child is invited to dress down/wear 
their party clothes for the day! If your child could bring with them a little bag with some party snacks 
inside (like a miniature packed lunch)—don’t forget to write their name on it! They will also need their 
packed lunch as normal on this day. 
 
Chillout Day 
 
We will have a relaxing day on Friday 20th December with movies and snacks throughout the day. 
Your child can wear their pyjamas and bring their teddy (please not their favourite) and ensure it is 
labelled. 
 
Kind regards,   
The Nursery Team   


